
Regarding HR 2379 - OPPOSED TOTALLY 

Now is not the time for taxes of any form while our economy is trying to recover from all the Covid issues.

Even tho the Gov. And the state believes it needs more revenue - pushing thru this HR 2379 bill just because of revenue 
Is NOT the proper or realistic way to help people or business in Oregon.

Furthermore, it was clearly opposed by more than 1,500 Oregonians have already told their legislators to reject House Bill 2379.

It is time to listen to the people of Oregon…..  Please help us and our state!

Timber jobs are the economic backbone of many rural communities.
A new timber tax will hurt jobs and small businesses already struggling to survive.
It won’t replant and restore our devastated forests.
It won’t restore lost jobs or rebuild communities.
A new timber tax isn’t needed to fund the state government.

Robert Gwinn
Grants Pass, OR


